
AUGUST 2023 

Happy August to all my Sisters and Brothers 

Hope this finds everyone doing great in the hot days of summer.  Just checking in to say 
hi and see how everyone is doing. 

Unfortunately, I was unable to attend our National Convention but I am excited to learn 
what is new and exciting coming this year.  This month is going to be a catch-up month 
for me and like all of you who were unable to attend looking forward to the new and 
exciting things happening.  Look for your new Podium book shortly after the first part of 
October or watch for it on MALTA in the Member Resource Section.  

This year is going to be a great learning year for me and I am excited to share the 
upcoming year with each of you.  We have an awesome team to make our year shine.  

If you have any questions that I can help you with please do not hesitate to drop me an 
email at debdvfwa@gmail.com or a phone call will always be welcome. 

Here is to a great month. So excited to be your Senior Vice President. 

Best Regards from the Wilder Side of Oregon  
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